


language and is being sent along with the necessary undertaking and documents. 

Hereby, it is requested that working permission should be given to the above road. 

 Thanking you, 
 
Encl.: 5 copies of compliance report. Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

(Bhupesh D. Kathalkar) 
Executive Engineer, 

National Highway Division, (P.W.) 
Akola. 

Copy to: Superintending Engineer, National Highway Circle, Nagpur for information 
              Please.  






































































